
Our licensing and Post Office services
will not be working this Saturday (17
April) or next Saturday (24 April)

News story

Our licensing system will not be available between 08:00 and 16:30 this
Saturday (17 April) or next Saturday (24 April).

Our licensing and Post Office services will not be working this Saturday (17
April) or next Saturday (24 April).

Our licensing system will not be available between 08:00 and 16:30 this
Saturday (17 April) or next Saturday (24 April). You will not be able to log
into your SIA online account. The Post Office service will also be
interrupted. If we have asked you to go to the Post Office in connection with
an application, please do not make your visit during these times.

You will not be able to log into your SIA online account. The Post Office
service will also be interrupted. If we have asked you to go to the Post
Office in connection with an application, please do not make your visit
during these times.
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